
DEDMAN COLLEGE FACULTY MEETING 
WEDNESDAY, APRIL 28, 2010 

3:00 ï 5:00 p.m. 
 
 

Reception (3:00 ï 3:15 p.m.) 
 
Staff Recognition Awards After opening the meeting at 3:15, Dean 
Peter Moore presented the following staff awards:  Christine Carberry ï 
10 years (Political Science); Rick Fethke ï 25 years (Finance Office);  
Dania Ortiz ï 3 years (Advising); Sheumona Miller ï 3 years (Advising) 
Sharron Pierson ï 3 years (History); Laurieann Ram-Kern ï 3 years 
(Chemistry); and Diana Vineyard ï 25 years (ISEM) 
 
Approval of Agenda The motion to adopt the agenda was approved.  
 
Approval of Minutes The draft minutes of the December 9, 2009 
meeting of the Dedman College Faculty were approved by the meeting. 
 
Darwin Year Dean Moore thanked Pia Vogel and John Wise for all their 
hard work on the Darwin Year. 
  
Bush Institute Update Jim Glassman, Director of the Bush Institute, 
presented a brief update on the Institute.  Glassman indicated that 
ground-breaking for the Institute would take place in November.  He 
outlined four main areas of research for the Institute: education, global 
health, human freedom, and economic growth.  Cross cutting these 
areas will be an interest in women's initiatives and social 
entrepreneurship.  Glassman indicated that part of his job was to find 
out what we at SMU are doing in order to determine common areas of 
interest between the University and the Institute.  He indicated that one 
joint appointment has been made. James Guthrie will join the faculty at 
SMU's Annette Caldwell Simmons School of Education and Human 
Development while serving as a Senior Fellow at the George W. Bush 
Institute.  Four conferences sponsored by the Bush Institute have 
already been held in the last two months.  Glassman said that there 
were three properties that characterized the Bush Institute: 1. a 
commitment to serious academic goals, 2. an action-oriented agenda, 
and 3. a commitment to a dynamic and broad-based exchange of views.  
In response to a question from Rick Cogley, Glassman said that he did 
not know if "SMU Boulevard" would be part of the Bush Institute 
address. In response to a question from Dennis Foster, Glassman 
indicated the process by which joint appointments will be made was still 
a "work in progress," but he indicated that it has and will involve 
consultation with SMU. He also said, "We would not impose someone 
on you and we cannot." 
 
  
Bush Library Update Emily Robison, Deputy Director of the Bush 
Library, presented a brief update on the Library.  Robison indicated that 
she had previously worked for the Clinton Library.  She indicated that 
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